Full Name
Address
Address
Address
Address 
Date:
Student Number: number
Dear Name


RESEARCH PROGRAMME - NOTIFICATION OF STUDENT INTERRUPTION

I write to confirm that an interruption of your studies has been approved by the College as follows: 

Programme of Study:

Date of Initial Registration:


Sponsor Details (eg, AHRC, Dept Scholarship):

Mode of Attendance:

All Previous Interruptions (please list):
From: 
To: 
Current Interruption:
From: 
To: 
Total Interruptions to date (previous + current):
x months
Reason for Interruption *:


Target Submission Date:

Completion Deadline:


If the interruption has been approved for medical reasons, you are required to produce a satisfactory medical report prior to re-commencement of your studies.  Please arrange an appointment with your GP or Health Centre to obtain this prior to the return date above and submit it to: PGR Administration Office, University of Exeter Doctoral College, Room 1.01 Innovation Centre, Rennes Drive, Exeter, EX4 4RN or by email to pgradmin@exeter.ac.uk
IMPORTANT INFORMATION – Please read all the following information carefully.
During your period of interruption you will retain access to your University of Exeter email account. As a result, you may still receive academic emails relating to your course and should respond as necessary.  Please refer to section 4 – Interruptions - of the Statement of Procedures: Periods of Registration and Changes to Registration Status for Graduate Research Students 
If your interruption has been approved following a formal Level 2 or Level 3 meeting of the Health, Wellbeing and Support for Study procedures, your College may contact you in order to discuss your requirements to enable you to return to study with appropriate support.
Should you require any advice or assistance relating to your studies during your period of interruption, please contact the Students’ Guild Advice Unit (Streatham Campus) or Falmouth and Exeter Students’ Union Advice Unit (Cornwall Campus).

International Students with a TIER4 Visa
If you are an international student interrupting your studies has serious consequences for your immigration status. This is particularly relevant if you have a TIER4 visa. You must be aware of the following:

1. If you are interrupting for less than two months, the University will continue to 'sponsor' you as a TIER4 migrant. This means that the University has attendance-monitoring duties connected with your visa so you MUST respond to any follow-up emails from the University regarding your interruption within the timeframes given. If you do not respond, the University will be required to report that you are no longer studying at Exeter and your visa will be cancelled by UK Visas and Immigration. Please note that if you need to extend your interruption past two months, the rules detailed below will apply.

2. If you are interrupting for more than two months, the University cannot continue to 'sponsor' you as a TIER4 migrant and will report to UK Visas and Immigration that you are not currently studying at Exeter. Your visa will be terminated and you will need to leave the UK for the duration of your interruption. You will be contacted by the University two months before you are due to return from interruption and you MUST respond to these emails within the timeframes given. On notification that you will be returning from interruption, the International Student Support Office will issue you with a Confirmation of Acceptance for Study (CAS) which you will need to use to apply for a new TIER4 visa. More information and advice about this process is available on the International Student Support Office website.

Exeter Students' Guild

Data Protection
In order to facilitate your continued access to Students' Guild services we will continue to share some of your personal information with the Students' Guild during your period of interruption, this data includes your full name, date of birth, University of Exeter student number and email address.

If you do not wish us to share your data, please reply to this email with the text "Guild Data Sharing" in the subject of your message.

Services
Although you will not be eligible to take part in Guild elections during your interruption you will still be able to join and participate in student societies and access Students' Guild resources via exeterguild.org.

If you have any queries regarding this letter please contact me immediately.

Yours sincerely

Name
PGR Administrator
cc:
PGR Administration

Accounts Receivable


Student Funding Team

Main Library


International Student Support Office (if applicable)

Accommodation Office (if applicable)
